
The Great Alaskan Bowl Company Releases
New Blog About Winter’s Approach

FAIRBANKS, ALASKA, UNITED STATES,

November 15, 2022 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- The Great Alaskan

Bowl Company just published a new

blog about the approach of winter and

what it means for the store in

Fairbanks, Alaska. And even as the first

snows are falling later in the year,

winter is still coming!

Fairbanks saw its first snow of the year

on October 9th. And while making it to

the first of October without a snowfall

used to be unheard of in Alaska, even

with the first snows falling later in the

year, Alaskans know that winter is not

going to pass them by. This is why The Great Alaskan Bowl Company is getting the store ready

for the winter and bringing out new gift ideas for the winter season.

As the weather begins to change, the store is also changing. More winter items are being stocked

up for the holiday season including a warm variety of Christmas ornaments, hand warmers, knit

hats, and Christmas cards. 

In addition, The Great Alaskan Bowl Company is also adding specialty coffees, perfect for sipping

on cold winter mornings. And patrons will delight in new gift boxes for kids that can be

customized to suit any child. And shoppers will also find plenty of gift ideas for the kids including

holiday coloring books, handmade wooden train sets, and beautiful Alaskan stickers.

Shoppers will also find plenty of holiday stocking stuffer ideas including handmade animal

stuffies, and plenty of locally crafted jewelry – perfect for spreading joy at Christmas time.

Along with all of the new merchandise and the coming changes of season, The Great Alaskan

Bowl Company is also making a few improvements to the shop such as adding in new flooring,

sink, and vanity in the customer restroom. And new shelving displays are being made to install

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.woodbowl.com/blogs/news/first-snow-fall-break-acknowledging-winters-approach


by Thanksgiving. 

It’s the perfect time to get your holiday shopping done Alaska style. And The Great Alaskan Bowl

Company in Fairbanks, Alaska is here to help. Feel free to stop in the store and ask what’s new,

or you can visit the store online as well by heading over to the company website.
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